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Please ban Plastic Dome Shaped Lids. I find these horrible lids littered everywhere. They are so 
dangerous to wildlife, in the water or on land, that can get caught in the lid. They also look like 
Jellyfish in the water. They will not be missed by people because they are just not needed. My 
sister Wendy has been trying to get them banned for two years after our friend Julie took an 
upsetting photo of a poor Corella with a Dome Lid stuck tight around his neck in Deception 
Bay. Thank you. 


